
 
    

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
   9 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The school will be organising a ski trip in February 2024 to the resort of Marilleva in Italy. 

 

Company:   Select School Skiing   

Resort:   Marilleva, ITALY 

 Hotel:   Residence Il Vigo 

Dates:  17 – 24 February 2024    

Cost:  £1110      

Travel:  Coach/Eurotunnel    

 

The price includes all travel and accommodation, full board, insurance, ski, ski boot, ski pole and helmet hire, 

full instruction/supervision by ski school instructors for 5 days (5 hours per day), lift pass, evening 

entertainment, ski tests, certificates and a ski trip hoodie.  

 

Places are open to students who are currently in Years 7, 8 and 9.   Places are not first come, first served but 

allocated at the discretion of the school.  We regret that should a place not be offered to your child, no 

discussion will be entered into as to why that decision has been made.   

 

If you would like to apply for a place for your child on this trip, please complete this Google form by Friday 

17 March 2023. If your child is offered a place on the trip, a deposit of £200 will be due by Thursday 30 

March 2023 and failure to meet this deadline will result in the place being withdrawn and offered to the next 

student on the list. 

 

A schedule for all further payments will be issued to those students who are offered a place. 

 

Please note that the initial deposit fully commits your child to the trip and no refunds will be given if, at a later 

date, you wish to cancel your child’s place, except as a direct and necessary result of any cause outside of the 

student’s control (for example, if required to self-isolate in line with government guidance or serious 

illness/injury). This includes if you or your child chooses not to comply with any measures that might be 

reinstated due to Covid when we travel (e.g. vaccination and/or testing requirements). If your child 

subsequently decides not to take part in the visit, you will lose all monies paid to date unless a replacement 

student can be found to fill the place. If a replacement can be found, then any costs incurred for altering the 

passenger details, will be deducted from the refund given. If you would like to discuss any matters concerning 

this trip, please contact Mr Cummings (b.cummings@parmiters.herts.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr B Cummings 

Ski Trip Organiser 

PARMITER’S SCHOOL SKI TRIP 

Marilleva, Italy 
17-24 February 2024 

https://forms.gle/8BCYV1Xsx3YTFQgJ7
mailto:b.cummings@parmiters.herts.sch.uk

